
The Hill School 
(540) 687-5897 
www.thehillschool.org 

TAKE NOTE  

September 23, 2021 

Back-to-School Night 

Part 2 
 

Thursday, September 30 
6:00 p.m. 

 

The evening will follow the same pattern as Part 1—We start as a full Zoom group 
(room: 776 547 2172, password: assembly), then parents connect to homeroom 
teachers’ rooms. 

PTC Parent Meetings 
 

JK - Tues., Sept. 28th, 10am 
 

K - Mon., Sept. 27, 6pm 

No School—Monday, October 4 

Professional Development Day 



FOR RENT: Beautiful garage apartment on private farm with lake, located in The Plains, halfway between Middleburg and The Plains. 
One bedroom, one bath, family room, full kitchen, washer and dryer.  One car garage and hot tub included.  $2400/month, utilities included. 
Wifi available. Pet (dog) on approval.  Email for more information.  janeyt6@gmail.com 

Windy Hill Foundation is 
seeking Resident  
Coordinators to work at 
our Loudoun and  
Fauquier communities. A 
successful RSC will be 
highly motivated to  
support residents to live 

stably in their housing and to thrive in the  
community; work as a team to deliver and evaluate 
programs; deliver direct service to residents of all 
ages and diverse backgrounds; perform  
administrative assignments and reports; coordinate 
direct service such as food delivery and linking  
residents to community resources; and scheduling 
resident activities and events. For more information 
see the full job description here: https://
windyhillfoundation.org/.../employment.../...  
and apply at info@windyhillfoundation.org  

TUTORING & BABYSITTING SERVICES 
Hi, my name is Ellie Rose Killinger, and I am the  
older sister of Keagan (6th), Lilly (8th), and Chloe 
Killinger (Hill graduate).  I am also a graduate of  
Hill School, and am a current senior at Highland  
School. I am available to meet your child at Hill  
most weekdays after 3:30pm for tutoring in math,  
history, English, and Latin. I am also available 
most weekends for both tutoring and babysitting. 
I can drive, and have lots of experience both 
tutoring and babysitting. I am also fully vaccinated,  
and am more than happy to wear a mask while 
working with, or while watching your Hill Schooler(s).  

 

 Babysitting rate: $15/hour 

 Tutoring rate: $25/hour 
 
Email: ekillinger22@highlandschool.org  
Phone #: (571)-364-4422  
*References also available 

The Community 
Music School of the 
Piedmont invites 
students with a  
dedicated interest in 
piano instruction to 
apply for the  
Katherine Jameson 
Scholarship for the 
2021-2022 calendar 
year. 
 
The scholarship, 
now in its fourth 
year, is organized in 
partnership with the 

Jameson family, to honor the late Katherine Jameson, a 
well-known and much-loved music educator in our  
community. 
 
Application is open to students between the ages 10 and 
18 who have demonstrated a passion and ability for music, 
regardless of prior piano instruction. The Scholarship 
Committee will accept applications until December 1st. 
 
To learn more or apply, visit our website 
at piedmontmusic.org 
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https://app.eventcaddy.com/events/the-2021-hill-school-open-golf-tournament


 

Link #6137 

To be linked by the school - Email lpatterson@thehillschool.org 

with VIC card number/phone number and last name. 
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